
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

Good afternoon, I hope this communication finds you well. It certainly is a busy time for most of us. In preparation for the 
2024 school Year, I thought it would be timely to communicate in regards to the school uniform. Since I have been here, I have 
had many conversations from families, especially concerning the girls uniform. I have taken these concerns to the School 
Advisory Committee (SAC) for discussion and the following solution was put forward, and ratified at our last SAC meeting.  

 
From the beginning of the 2024 school year, the school uniform will be the following:  

 
Boys Summer Uniform 
(Academic):  
 All days, or unless otherwise 
advised.  
 
-Black school shoes 
- Navy gaberdine shorts (not sports 
of running shorts)  
- School Polo 
- School Hat (Bucket or Wide Brim) 
- School Jumper/Soft shell Jacket 
- Navy socks (all times) 

Girls Summer Uniform (Academic): 
All days, or unless otherwise advised. 
 
-Black school shoes. 
- School Dress 
- School Jumper/Soft shell Jacket 
- School Hat (Bucket or wide brim) 
- School Polo (new option) 
- Navy gaberdine shorts (not sports or 
running shorts) (new option) 
- Navy socks (all times) 
 

P.E/Sports Uniform for all students 
Sports, Physical Education nominated days 
only.  
 
-Students wear runners,  
navy sports jersey short 
- navy micro fibre/cotton-nylon shorts (not 
running or bike shorts) 
- school sports polo 
- navy socks (all times) 
- Rugby top/Soft shell jacket.  
 
 #### Girls are no longer expected to wear 
the skort #####however can continue to 
wear an existing item 

Boys Winter Uniform - Academic:  
All days unless otherwise notified 
 
-Black school shoes 
- Navy gaberdine shorts or navy 
long pants 
- School Polo  
- School Jumper or Soft Shell 
Jacket  
- Navy socks (all times) 

Girls Winter Uniform – Academic 
All Days unless otherwise notified 
 
-Black school shoes 
- School Tunic or gaberdine long pants 
- School Polo 
- School Jumper or Soft Shell jacket 
- Navy socks (all time) 

• Changes 
- Girls to be able to wear navy ‘Sports’ 
shorts on PE days.  
- Girls to be able to wear navy ‘school’ 
shorts on non PE days. 
- Girls will be able to wear navy long pants 
during winter.  
- The students will now wear only ‘navy’ 
socks, for both PE and Academic uniforms. 
- In terms 1 and 4 students may wear winter 
if the weather is cold 
- in terms 2 and 3 students can wear 
summer uniform if it is hot 
	

 
 
Regards 
 
Michael 

 



  


